
The Groton Animal Foundation Presents

Coyotes on the Block:
How to Protect Your Pets

A Free Public Workshop 

  by The Humane Society of the United States

Learn the technique that can help you
keep coyotes from returning to your

neighborhoods 

Saturday, April 25th

9:30 – 11a.m.

Groton Senior Center

102 Newtown Road; Groton, CT


